
From: Don Hayler [mailto:don.hayler@oracle.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 7:19 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 
 

Department of Labor, 

As a registered and active voter, I think the conflict of interest rule from the Department of 

Labor should be implemented without any delay. This rule protects US citizens and is not 

even opposed by the majority of the industry. Delaying this rule only allows unethical advisers 

to take advantage of unsuspecting investors. 

Don Hayler  

don.hayler@oracle.com  

539 Ortega St.  

SAN FRANCISCO, California 94122 
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